
How the pharmaceutical industry is tackling ‘severe’ 
suffering in animals used in science 

An online event co-organised by EFPIA and the RSPCA 

 Wednesday 26 January 2022: 14:30 - 16.00 CET 

About this event 

Any level of animal suffering is obviously a concern for everyone, but suffering classified1 as 
‘severe’ is of greatest concern. There is widespread support within the scientific community 
for working to reduce, and ideally end, severe suffering. This free 90-minute webinar will 
share and showcase some of the positive and practical steps that have been taken by the 
pharmaceutical industry aimed at avoiding or reducing ‘severe’ suffering in animals used in 
research and testing. The event will include case study examples and a panel discussion of 
some current challenges and how these are being overcome.  

Register here before the 24th January 

1
 e.g. under EU Directive 2010/63/EU




